
Holy  Innocents  Church,  Great Barton 
 

Annual  Parish  Mee8ng 
 

16th April 2024 
 

Those Present :     Rev’d Benjamin Edwards (Chair)  Kathy Drakes, Timothy Frost,  
        Be;y Holdgate, Richard Jarman, Angela Pearce, Joop Van Der Toorn, 
        Jane Dalton 
 
Apologies for Absence:   Mary Edwards, Molly Lumley, Claire MacKichan, Reinhild and Brian 
       Raistrick, Peter Robinson, Tiz Tiffin 
 
 
Fr. Ben opened the Mee=ng with prayer 
 

1.  Minutes of the last Mee=ng, held on 30th May 2023 
 

These were approved.   Proposed by Kathy Drakes, seconded by Be;y Holdgate, 
   All in favour. 
 

2. Elec=on of Churchwardens 
 

Tim Frost and Angela Pearce were willing to conPnue as Cnurchwardens, and they 
were re-elected subject to approval by all members of the PCC (since so few people 
were present).   Angela was proposed by Peter Robinson, seconded by Tim Frost, all 
in favour;  Tim was proposed by Peter Robinson, seconded by Kathy Drakes, all in 
favour.   Fr Ben thanked them for conPnuing in their demanding roles. 
 
All members of the PCC have approved their re-elec=on 
 
 

3. Appointment of Assistant Churchwarden 
 

Peter Robinson, who is happy to conPnue in this posiPon, was unanimously 
appointed.   Proposed by Kathy Drakes, seconded by Angela Pearce, all in favour. 

 
 

 


